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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1390 requires background checks for certain job categories with the Department of Human 

Services to include a fingerprint-based national criminal history record check. The Department is 

authorized to request the Oklahoma State Bureau of Investigation to conduct the check.  

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’21 Impact: Minimal 

 

Full Year Impact: Minimal 

 

SB 1390 allows the Director of DHS to require new hires to have a national criminal history 

check run by OSBI. DHS hires approx. 1,200 new FTE per year, so at $41 per it would amount 

to $49,200.  

 

Prepared by: Fiscal Staff and the Department of Human Services 


